TEMPLE SINAL NURSERY SCHOOL WINTER AUCTION 3100 Military Road, NW Washington, DC 20015 (202) 362-3836 FAX (202) 363-6396

February 9, 2012

Michael Guercin Branches the Tree Experts 9629 Elrod Road Kensington, MD 20895

Dear Mr. Guercin.

Thank you for your generous donation of the following item (s) to the Temple Sinai Nursery School 2012 Winter Auction which will be held February 25, 2012.

Flowering Tree for your Yard - Value: \$600.00

The Winter Auction is our largest fundraiser of the year and directly supports the wonderful work of the Nursery School. The success of the Auction depends on the generous support you have provided. On behalf of the teachers, staff, children, and parents, all of whom will benefit from your charitable donation, we wish to thank you for contributing to our fundraising effort. Your donation will help to support the Nursery School in these difficult economic times and we are very grateful. We hope that we can count on your support in the future, and as always, we will continue to encourage the Nursery School community to support our generous donors.

For your records, Temple Sinai Nursery School's Federal Tax ID is 530231513

With deep appreciation,

Any Drie Amy Dine Stefanick 2012 Winter Auction Chair

